May 17, 1984

Dear Mr. Goelzer -

One final (?) name for your list of members of the General Counsel’s office:

When | occasionally visited the New York Regional Office in 1939-44, George S. Parlin
was a lawyer who principally handled interpretive questions, particularly brokerage
problems under the 1934 Act. He was blind. My understanding was that before he

became blind, he had had the title of Assistant General Counsel in Washington.

He was a brother of the Parlin who was then a name partner of what is now the Cahill
Gorden Reindel etc. firm in NYC.

Cordially yours,
Homer Kripke



